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Friday, 30th September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are thrilled to tell you that, as part of our topic on Amazing Africa, the children in Dragonfly and 

Grasshopper classes will be visiting Orleans House Gallery.  

 

Grasshopper Class will be visiting on Thursday, 20th October and Dragonflies on Friday, 21st October. 

Both classes will taking part in a workshop on the theme of African Batik. They will make a brilliant 

African design in batik, which they will bring back to school. 

 

We will be travelling by public transport and will ensure a high adult-child ratio. The cost of this 

exciting trip is £4.00 per child. You can either pay online, by cheque or cash. If we do not receive 

sufficient funding, we may have to cancel the trip. We would be grateful if you could fill in the 

permission slip below and return it to school by Friday, 7th October at the very latest, as we have to 

make payment in advance. If you pay online, you need not fill in the permission slip, as we will 

assume that your payment indicates permission. 

 

Please ensure your child eats a good breakfast on the day of the visit, as we may be eating our 

lunch later than usual. Your child will also need to need to bring a packed lunch, including enough 

water to last the day. It would be helpful if it were placed in a small named rucksack so that their 

hands remain free. Please make sure that your child is dressed appropriately for the weather, as we 

will be spending some of our time outside.  

 

As always, we rely on the help of parents to make trips possible. If you have a DBS check, have 

attended the volunteer training session and are able to help, please indicate on the permission slip 

below. We will let you know whether you are able to come once the booking details have been 

confirmed.   

 

Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 

 

Kathryn Hayward and Emily Cartwright 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

 

I give permission for my child …………………………………… to visit Orleans House Gallery. 

 

I enclose a contribution of £4.00/I have paid online. 

I am/am not able to help on the trip to Orleans House Gallery 

 

Emergency contact details for the day of the visits ……………………………….. 

 

Signed …………………………………………….. 
 


